
VandenBerghe, Alissa (Consultant) 

From: Clark, Gordon T. (Consultant)
Sent: Tuesday, January 27, 2009 6:19 PM
To: Morrison, Mike (Consultant)
Cc: Rigsby, Mike (Consultant); Williamson, Alec
Subject: RE: Information for your use to prepare your back-up files
Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Red

6/24/2009

THANKS MIKE  
  
Gordon T. Clark, PE 
Chief Engineer - Consultant 
Alaskan Way Viaduct and Seawall Replacement Project 
Parsons Brinckerhoff 
Direct:   206-382-5246 
Cell:      206-915-1701 
WSDOT Email:clarkgt@wsdot.wa.gov  
PB Email: clark@pbworld.com  
  
  
  

From: Morrison, Mike (Consultant)  
Sent: Tuesday, January 27, 2009 12:53 PM 
To: Clark, Gordon T. (Consultant) 
Cc: Rigsby, Mike (Consultant); Williamson, Alec 
Subject: Information for your use to prepare your back-up files 
  
Gordon, 
  
Mike Rigsby mentioned to me that you do still need some information to back-up your documentation for the Bored 
Tunnel Scenario. 
  
Attached you will find the "hard dollar" costs that are included in the $1.9B Program Cost Estimate for the Bored 
Tunnel.   
The $45M allowance for the bridges over the open portion of the north portal represent $15M/each for bridges at 
Harrison, Thomas, and John.  Obviously as the configuration for the North Portal evolves we will need to examine this 
allowance and adjust accordingly. 
  
Let me know if you have any questions. 
  
Best Regards, 
Mike Morrison 
Program Estimator 
Alaskan Way Viaduct Program 
AWV&SRP Office: 206-267-6535 
Cell: 206-799-7798 
VMC Office: 425-885-2185 
VMC E-Mail  valuemike@aol.com 
  
  


